A.S.B. Bulletin 8/29/16 - Monday

Readers: Jordyn Garcia and Janelluz Javier



Good morning Delta Kings and Queens!
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance
I pledge allegiance to the Flag
of the United States of America,
and to the Republic for which it stands:
one Nation under God, indivisible,
With Liberty and Justice for all...

Attention students, please bring all science and social studies textbooks to class with you this Wednesday.

Students, if you miss anything in these bulletins, you can find a copy posted outside of the library and by K3 in the display cases and all of your teachers have access to them through GoogleDocs in the StaggShare folder. Staying informed makes your High School years the best they can be!

Students, please remember you are not allowed to park in the West parking lot. You can only park in the Rose Marie parking lot.

This Thursday is Back to School Night, beginning at 6pm in the gym. Please help spread the word to your families.

This Friday is Club Rush. We will have a modified schedule where lunch will begin at 11:15. Many of our clubs here at Stagg will be selling everything from Horchata to pizza to churros. A complete menu will be made available in the coming days. Bring your money and enjoy what our clubs have to offer here at Stagg. At 12 noon that day in the Quad, immediately following Club Rush, Mr. Phillips will host our first spinning of the Royal Wheel as part of the Stagg Bucks program the Admin and ASB have advertized. On the wheel this time is a brand new Nike Football, a

free Homecoming ticket, a get out of detention free, spirit items, a DJ at Lunch day, and Otter Pops. Then at 12:15, you will be excused to go to 5th period.

Attention all boy's basketball players, physicals will be required for conditioning and anything we do in the gym. Take care of that ASAP either in the Health Center or with your doctor. Remember, conditioning begins September 7th.

Ok students party is over! Time to turn in your emergency card or you will be put on a NO-GO list.

If you want to participate in any school activity, you MUST turn in a card. If you do not have one, stop by the Health Center and pick one up.

Senior Class Meeting: There will be a senior class meeting in room A-2 Tuesday, August 30 during lunch to discuss senior events and plans for the coming year. Please make time to attend.

PLUS Club Meeting: There will be a PLUS club meeting in room A-2 Wednesday, August 31 during lunch to elect officers and plan fundraisers. Please attend!

If you have a job, you also need a Work Permit. It's against the law for a minor to work without a Work Permit in California. Work permits must be obtained at the start of a new job and renewed at the start of each new school year. All current work permits expired on August 19th, and must be renewed.

Students who have a job may be eligible to enroll in Work Experience Education, an elective course which combines paid employment with classroom instruction. Work Experience students meet with Ms. Yescas, our Work Experience Coordinator, once a week at school and can earn up to 10 credits per semester and a total of 20 credits per year. If you are interested in finding a job, Ms. Yescas can assist you with job leads, creating a resume, and developing the skills you need to get and keep a job.

If you need to renew your work permit or would like more information about Work Experience Education, stop by main office to see Ms. Yescas before school, during lunch or after school. The Work Experience office has moved and is now located in the Counseling Center, across from Mrs. Klopstock.

Delta Queens & Kings on Tuesday, August 30th, San Joaquin Delta College invites you to "College Night" from 5:30 pm-8:30 pm in Danner Hall everyone is welcome!

Attention Seniors, Stagg is now offering college courses here on campus, Psychology 1 and Administration of Justice. Your 1st step is to apply online at www.deltacollege.edu if you need ANY HELP please go to the Career Center.

Sign-Ups are NOW being taken for the following; College Presentations, College Applications Workshops, Financial Aid and ASVAB for information check out the Career Center.

For SAT's - Sept. 1st is the deadline date to sign up for the Oct. 1st test. For ACT's - Sept. 16th is the deadline date to sign up for the Oct. 22nd. Fee Waivers are available, please see your Counselor or the Career Center.

Today we celebrate the letter R in Stagg PRIDE which stands for Respect with a quote from Steve Mariboli:

How would your life be different if you stopped making negative judgmental assumptions about people you encounter? Let today be the day...You look for the good in everyone you meet and respect their journey. And Always Remember: Stagg PRIDE INSIDE!